
 

Kings Worthy Primary School 

Parents, Teachers and Friends 

Association (PTFA) 

Annual General Meeting 

 Tuesday 5th November, 7pm in the staff 

room  

Followed by an Ordinary Meeting. 

 

It would be great to see anyone there who would like to find 

out more about how the PTFA works or would like to get 

involved. 

 

 


